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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-9251 

July 1, 1955 

Dear Sir: 

There are attached, for your information, 

a copy of the minutes of the meeting of the Chairmen 

of the Industrial Advisory Committees held in Washing-

ton on June 24, 1935, and a copy of a summary state-

ment of the meeting of members of the Federal Reserve 

Board and its staff with representatives of the In-

dustrial Advisory Committees on June 25, 1955. A 

copy of the letter addressed by the Board today to 

the Chairmen of the Industrial Advisory Committees, 

or to the member representing the Committee at the 

meetings, is also attached. 

TO FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS AND GOVERNORS OF ALL FEDERAL 
RESERVE BANKS 

Very truly yours, 

Chester Morrill, 
Secretary. 
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